
Town of Groton, Vermont – Special Select Board Meeting Minutes of April 23, 2018 (approved) 

Select Board Members in Attendance:  Wade Johnson, Sr., Deborah Jurist and Aaron Smith 

Attendance for the meeting included:  Debra Johnson, Mark Shallberg, Lise Shallberg, Dan 

Webster, Jim Burke, Sue Murray and Jodi Fleurie-Wohlleb. 

Wade called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm.   

Library – Important Issues 

Dan Webster informed the Select Board about the incidents on Friday and Saturday, April 20 

and 21st. Dan handed out copies of a written statement of what happened and pictures in the 

library that are violation of health laws. There is the clutter in the elevator, clutter in upstairs 

bathroom, couch that needs to be moved, elevator that needs to be fixed, temporary pipe 

needs to be fixed and light bulb that needs to be replaced in the library. Dan will be calling Rural 

Edge on the pipe because they are the ones that temporarily fixed it. The library trustees are 

willing to fix the other problems. The incident that happened on Saturday with Dan Webster 

with another person will be taken care of by the Library trustees.  

A copy of the written statement will be put behind the minutes.  

 

Zoning Administrator 

There was much discussion on the jobs of the Zoning Administrator and Assistant Zoning 

Administrator. The Select Board needs to have policies and procedures on the Zoning 

Administrator and Assistant Zoning Administrator. 

 

Adjourn 

Aaron made a motion to adjourn at 8:03 PM, Deborah seconded, motion passed. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Debra Johnson 

SB Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________          _______________________          ______________________ 

Wade Johnson, Sr., Chair                Deborah Jurist                                   Aaron Smith 

 

 

 


